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13 July 2022 

 

Progress update on new Sky Box; Investor Newsletter 
 

Sky Network Television (NZX/ASX: SKT) advises that due to global supply chain challenges, 

and in particular chipset shortages, as well as Covid related disruptions to resources and 

delivery timeframes, there will be a short delay to delivering the first of the new Sky Boxes 

into customer homes, from the originally planned ‘middle of the year’ to spring of 2022. 

Sky’s Chief Executive, Sophie Moloney said: “I’m pleased to confirm that, notwithstanding 

these challenges, technical trials of the new Sky Box are already underway with specialist Sky 

crew, and wider staff trials start this week. Customer trials will follow before the precise 

launch date is confirmed. The new Sky Box will deliver a transformational experience for 

customers, and I look forward to revealing more of the features in the coming weeks.” 

Additional information on this, as well as other recent news is included in the attached 

Investor Newsletter. 

 

ENDS 

 

Authorised by:  James Bishop, Company Secretary  

 

Media queries to:    Investor queries to: 

Chris Major     James Bishop 

Chief Corporate Affairs Officer   Company Secretary 

+64 29 917 6127    +64 21 630 635 

chris.major@sky.co.nz    james.bishop@sky.co.nz  

 

http://www.skytv.co.nz/
mailto:chris.major@sky.co.nz
mailto:james.bishop@sky.co.nz

